

TO: Ringette BC League and Club Association Presidents

FROM: Ringette BC

SUBJECT: Ringette BC Staffing Change

DATE: September 5th, 2024

Dear Ringette BC League & Club Association Presidents,

Ringette BC regrets to announce the departure of our Director of Sport, Rebecca Tamil Selven, effective Friday, September 27th, 2024.

Rebecca has been with Ringette BC as a staff member for over six years and has contributed to the expansion of our programming, both in quality and overall participation, as well as in the development and leadership of our Excellence and Team BC High Performance Programs.

Please join me in extending our heartfelt gratitude and thanks to Rebecca for her valuable contributions and guidance throughout her time with RBC. We will miss Rebecca's depth of knowledge about ringette and her passion for developing the sport. We wish her continued success in her future endeavours.

With this change upon our organization, we are currently reviewing our staffing, and we will provide our membership with updates when they become available.

Sincerely,

Matt Doherty Executive Director Ringette BC